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COVID-19 SAFETY REQUIREMENTS 
 
The Glendale Community College District (District) is committed to protecting the health 
and wellbeing of students, faculty, staff, administrators, and the communities it serves, 
as well as maintaining higher education access and attainment for its students. Due to 
the persisting nature and regularly evolving conditions of the pandemic, the District must 
effectuate a responsive policy that supports a safe environment and provides flexibility 
for the District to fulfill its core academic mission, and meet its obligations to maintain 
access for the community it serves. As the District continues to ensure a safe 
environment for on campus learning, working and other activities, it will sustain 
reasonable measures to minimize the likelihood of transmission of the COVID-19 virus 
and its variants in the college community. 
 
All employees, students and visitors to campuses and district facilities and vendors and 
contracted individuals working at District facilities must comply with all Cal/OSHA safety 
guidelines and standards, County of Los Angeles Department of Public Health Orders of 
the Health Officer, and other District policies and procedures, as well as any other 
District COVID-19 health and safety protocols in effect. Such health and safety 
protocols may include requiring vaccinations.  
 
The Superintendent/President is authorized to adopt and, as deemed appropriate, 
amend District procedures and campus protocols related to preventing the transmission 
of COVID-19 which are consistent with all active Department of Public Health 
requirements until the COVID-19 pandemic is no longer declared to be a public health 
emergency in Los Angeles County.  
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